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1.

MPS Student Achievement   
We are happy to highlight
our MPS Faculty Dr. Eslam
Mohamed and MPS2
student Jordan Darling’s
achievement. Jordan has
been selected to give an oral
presentation at the ASPET
2024 Annual Meeting being
held April 3rd to 6th in
Portland, Oregon. We wish
Jordan all the very best and
are proud of him for
representing the CNUMPS
program on a national level.  

Our MPS Alumni Victoria Giang, who is currently an M4 student in CNU College of
Medicine had a CME with COM. CME title: Mitigating Risk of Harm for Youth in Social
Media Use. She gave an overview of the science behind Dr. Murthy’s call for warning
labels for youths using social media, and what to do about it. We are proud of our MPS
alumni as they keep inspiring us with their hardwork. 


